Tammy Dziadek

The former Rayonier mill site in Port Angeles needs a complete level 5 cleanup. As a long-time Port
Angeles resident, I regularly ride bicycle in this area, and I also frequently kayak there. Many
Clallam County residents, and, indeed, many visitors pass the former mill site, with exposure to its
many contaminates and toxins, via our Waterfront Trail. We deserve the life quality that a full
cleanup would enable. Please treat us as first class, and not second class, Washingtonians.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tammy Dziadek

1106 Hazel Street

Port Angeles, WA 98363
tammydzi@protonmail.com



